John Whipple

From: John Whipple

Sent: Thursday, April 08, 2004 7:02 PM

To: scone

Cc: jwhipple

Subject: RE: Response to Inspection of Public Records Act Request
Steve:

I received additional written comments from the Colorado Water
Conservation Board (3 pages), the Jicarilla Apache Nation (5 pages), the
San Juan Water Commission (8 pages), Zang Wood (1 page) and yourself (8
pages) . Copies of these comments should be available for inspection
locally. Check with Robert Genualdi at the Aztec Office of the State
Engineer {(phone 334-9481, extension 261).

John Whipple

————— Original Message-----

From: scone

Sent: Monday, April 05, 2004 8:32 PM

To: John Whipple

Subject: Re: Response to Inspection of Public Records Act Request

> With respect to your request for

> "all comments on the proposed Navajo settlement received by the State
> from January 16 to date," these documents are available for inspection
> and copying at our offices. Please contact John Whipple at 827-6172
if

> you wish to arrange a date and time for inspection.

John

My understanding is that some 50pp of material has been received since
January 15th. You will save me a trip into Santa Fe if you can tell me

just who has commented and the approximate length of each comment.

Steve
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